
 

Dear Bondholder 

  

Financial Services Compensation Scheme (“FSCS”) 

  

The FSCS have, this morning, released a statement regarding LCF and potential avenues 

of compensation for Bondholders. We encourage you to read the full statement issued by 

the FSCS that can be accessed using the following link: https://www.fscs.org.uk/failed-

firms/lcf/. 

  

We will continue to inform all Bondholders of any further updates issued by the FSCS. 

  

Kind regards 

The Joint Administrators of LCF  
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